
Plant Consolidation Update 

The USPS notified the APWU that they have made their 

decision on the PO 408 Study for the Trenton P&DC. The 

information below is what was shared with the local: 

 

The Trenton P&DC Plant Manager discussed the update with 

both Unions. He stated the number of possible impacted 

employees could still fluctuate. There is no timetable for this 

impact. We were told that the Plant Manager will address the 

employees as a group (on each tour) with the Unions. The date 

and times for the group meetings is still to be determined 

based on it being peak season. When additional information is 
given to me, I will pass it on to the members.  

 
 
Steve Duckworth 
President 
Trenton Metro Area Local 


